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I am against banning natural gas.  There is no way our infrastructure can support 

everyone solely on electricity.  I do not want to rely solely on electricity to heat my 

home, cook my food, do laundry, light my home and charge a car.  It won’t work.  Not 

to mention having recently purchased new gas appliances and furnace, who can 

afford to replace all of these items?  I cannot!  Gas is an affordable and safe fuel 

source.  DO NOT BAN NATURAL GAS! 


